


Welcome to Kate Marquet 

Our new Assistant Community Manager Kate is settling in well, please join us in making her feel

welcome. Kate’s phone number is 0473 073 723.

New Branding - Hunter Valley Lifestyle Estate 

You may have noticed our new sign at the front gate, new community name and logo, a fresh look

for our growing Community. ‘Feel at home’ is the message we are wishing to convey and our

mission is to deliver thoughtfully designed land lease living communities which improve the

standard of life for our residents. Hunter Valley Village is now known as 

Hunter Valley Lifestyle Estate.

Street Lighting 

We have ordered extra street lighting for several areas of the 

Community which have street lights that are not able to be repaired.

Expected delivery and installation is October/November.

Main Water Repairs

Thank you for your patience with the numerous mains water shutdowns over recent months. The 

works were extensive and repairs will help future proof the Estate. We are close to finalising make-

goods to homes directly impacted. 

Waste

The new bin bay outside the office has been received well. We are in the process of removing the

large bin located outside of the Estate and replacing it with a smaller green waste bin inside the

bin enclosure, as unfortunately the general public has been disposing of their waste in the large

bin. The green bin will be cleared regularly. A reminder to please ensure you wrap all your general

waste garbage in plastic bags as this helps to keep the bins clean and make cleaning

manageable and possible. 

Sewer Pump Station 
Repair works and cleaning maintenance were conducted last month in the Sewer Pump Station. We

have also installed a warning light to alert any issues with the system. Please remember not to flush

wipes of any kind down your toilets as the pumps were jammed with wipes which caused the system to

malfunction. Products such as paper towel, tissues and wet wipes do not break down properly and can

contribute to large blockages in our sewer wastewater system and also in your home. Hunter Water

advise to only ever flush the Three P’s – pee, poo and (toilet) paper. NO WIPES of any kind please!

Pet Forms

If you haven’t already done so please provide us with your Pet Forms and documents.
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